
CHARLES RICHARD HARRELL 

VVe are saddened to announce the 
death of our colleague and friend, 
Charles Richard Harrell, who died on 
January 3, 1993. Charlie trained in nu­
clear medicine technology and radio­
logic technology at the U.S. Navy 
X-Ray and Nuclear Medicine School 
in Bethesda, Maryland in 1951. He 
was a pioneer in our industry, and he 
always entertained us with stories 
from the early days. He was one of 
the original members of The Society 
of Nuclear Medicine, and he belonged 
to the Technologist Section of the 
SNM MidEastern Chapter and the 
Maryland Association of Nuclear Med­
icine Technology. He setved on com­
mittees for all of these organizations. 

After leaving the U.S. Air Force in 
1968, Charlie worked as the supetvi­
sor of nuclear medicine at Church 
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Hospital in Baltimore, Maryland until 
1959. In 1969 he moved to Saint Jo­
seph Hospital, Towson, Maryland, 
where he held the position of admin-
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istrative coordinator until he retired 
in 1988. After retirement, Charlie vol­
unteered in the nuclear medicine de­
partment at Saint Joseph, conducting 
the weekly wipe tests and other tasks 
in order to help reduce the technolo­
gists' busy work load. 

Charlie was a happy and fulfilled 
man, who loved his family as they 
loved him. He was generous, loyal, 
and a credit to the nuclear medicine 
community. He always had a smile 
and a story. Anyone who met Charlie 
will remember him, and those of us 
who worked with him will never for­
get the wonderful and gentle man 
whose first thought was always of 
others. May he rest in peace. 

Sue Bright, CNMT 
Saint Joseph Hospital 

Towson, Maryland 
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